
 

Princess Margaret Public School 
351 - 13th Avenue East    

Prince Albert SK  S6V 2N3  

Mr. Jaret Nelson - Principal 

Mrs. Jana Wilkie - Vice-principal  

Phone:  306-763-5217  Fax:  306-764-5141 

Email: lkalinowski@srsd119.ca 

 

Office Hours:  8:30-11:50; 12:35-3:30  

 

 

 
 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 
PK/K – Days as indicated 

Poppies are on sale at the office.  Please make a minimum $1.00 donation and 
wear your poppy with pride! 
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Principal’s Message 
 

What a beautiful fall we have had!  
 
On November 5th at 5:30 we will have an SCC meeting, if you are interested in volunteering 
at all please let us know.  
 
On November 6th, at 1:00, we will be honouring our veterans who served our country.  You 
are invited to join us! 
 
Parent/teacher conferences are on Thursday, November 14th from 3:30 - 8:30. This year we 
are sending an email/message through Edsby that will give you a link to book your in-person 
or telephone interview. If you did not select a time, you can expect a phone call from your 
child’s teacher that evening. If you have problems booking a conference time, please call 
the office at 306-763-5217.  
 
Our school’s Scholastic Book Fair will be open on Nov. 12-18, 2024. 
 
Please be mindful of our school cell phone/technology procedures. Students should not 
bring any technology to school and if it cannot be avoided, it should be stored away for the 
duration of the day. 
 
November 14th is our Selena’s Donair hot lunch. Orders are due on Nov. 7th. For this lunch, 
it will be cash only, as our banking system is switching branches so KEV School Cash 
Online School will be unavailable for this one. 
 
November 19th - Genelle Amber Studios will be back here at 9:00 for picture retakes. 
 
November 25-29 is Education Week with November 25th being Bus Drivers Appreciation 
Day! The theme this year is “Learning is a Journey”. 
 
If your contact information has changed, please let Mrs. Kalinowski know so that we have 
the most current means of contacting you.  
 
We have been sending emails to our families using our Edsby platform. If you download the 
Edsby app, you can view our “River of News”.  The “River of News” will have information on 
events or activities occurring in our community. You can also see how your child is 
progressing throughout the year, communicate with your child’s teacher, and monitor their 
attendance, all from this handy app.  
 
Please follow and “like” us on our Facebook and Instagram pages where we have current 
information along with student celebrations. 
 
Have a great month! 
 

 

Mr. Jaret Nelson 
Principal 
 



 
 

 
Scholastic Book Fair is Back!! November 12-18, 2024! 

 
Come and check out the great selection of books we have to offer!  Since the 

fair doesn’t start until Tuesday, November 12, we are extending the fair to  
11:30 a.m. Monday, November 18. 

 
Tuesday, November 12   9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
Wednesday, November 13 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
Thursday, November 14 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

                                            3:30 p.m. - 8:15 p.m. 
Friday, November 15  9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 

                 Monday, November 18    9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. 
 

Princess Margaret will only be holding one book fair this year, so we hope 
to see you all this November!   

Proceeds from this Book Fair will help put books into our library. 

               

 

Attention Families: 

 
Students who arrive at the school late or leave early for any reason are 

responsible for going to the office, and signing in/out on the clipboard in the 

hallway.  Please remind your child to go to the office anytime they arrive late or 

leave the school early.  For safety reasons, we need to know where students are 

throughout the day.  If you are picking up your child, please come to the office 

and sign your child out. 

 

Also, if your child will be absent, please either enter the absence on Edsby or call 

the school to let us know why they are away and when they will return.  If you get 

our voicemail, please leave a message.  Voicemail is checked regularly  

throughout the day.  Thank you! 

 

               

 

Basketball Season  
 

Grade 7-8 will start mid-November 
Grade 5-6 will not begin until after Christmas.  



 
 

 



 

 
             


